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TO: 
 

MAYOR A. NUTTALL, AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL  
 

FROM: T. MCARTHUR, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 

RE: 
 

LIQUOR LICENCE APPLICATION REVIEW – MADE IN MEXICO, 8 FAIRVIEW 
ROAD 
 

DATE: 
  

NOVEMBER 1, 2023 

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to advise members of Council that a Municipal Information Form and 
an associated City of Barrie Liquor Sales Licence Application Questionnaire were received from Made In 
Mexico, located at 8 Fairview Road, Barrie. The documents were circulated to City Departments and 
community stakeholders upon receipt.  
 
Concerns regarding zoning, non-compliance with by-laws, or general objections to the application may be 
directed to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario (the issuer of liquor licences) through the City 
Clerk as follows:  
 
Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario  
c/o Wendy Cooke, City Clerk/Director of Legislative and Court Services  
The City of Barrie  
P.O. Box 400  
70 Collier Street  
Barrie ON L4M 4T5  
Fax: (705) 739-4243  
Email: cityclerks@barrie.ca  
 
All comments received will be compiled and submitted to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario 
for review and consideration as part of the Commission’s liquor sales licence issuance process.   
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APPENDIX “A” 

MUNICIPAL INFORMATION FORM   
CITY OF BARRIE LIQUOR LICENCE APPLICATION QUESTIONNAIRE 

 
 






















